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Comments: I am an avid user of the Grand Targhee Resort as well as the backcountry surrounding the resort. I

am not in favor of expanding the existing Special Use Permit boundaries. Undeveloped natural land is a precious

resource that should be preserved. The natural landscape around the resort is one of its most valuable assets.

Depleting this resource for the financial gain of a few is not worth the lost natural resources for all future

generations. I understand land needs to be developed in order to increase recreational opportunities for users

such as myself. However, this area is impacted and developed enough. There is no compelling reason or great

public benefit to this proposed expansion.

 

 


